
2025 

Learn More! 

This camp program is designed for families 
affiliated with APSEA, specifically those 
within the Deaf and Hard of Hearing, or the 
Blind and Visually Impaired communities. 

Along with typical camp activities like art, 
fire-building, archery and climbing, there is 
designated time for caregivers to connect 
with each other. ASL interpreters are 
available as needed – please indicate this on 
your registration form 

MAY 16TH - 18TH, 2025 

Thanks to APSEA’s generous support, this camp program 
is available at no cost to families affiliated with APSEA 

Registration opens 
March 3rd, 2025 


